Goldfinch update response:
To all who have claims in the Goldfinch Bio Assignment for the Benefit of Creditors:

The Bar Date for submitting a claim has passed and as Assignee, we are working to file a motion to make
an interim distribution to creditors with the DE Chancery Court which would allow us to make payments
to all valid creditor claims in the ABC. We do believe that we have sufficient funds to cover all creditor
claims but are going through the process of reviewing and validating to confirm.

As is typically the case, once we have a confirmed hearing date it will be shared with all parties who filed
a claim should they wish to attend. We would also add that unfortunately the court is backed up so we
cannot at this point give an estimation as to the hearing date.



